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East End Roads Upgrade Project
Nome, Alaska

[bookmark: _GoBack]Bristol Engineering Services Company, LLC (Bristol) is assisting Nome Eskimo Community (NEC) with the Nome East End Roads Upgrade Project in coordination with the City of Nome. NEC received Tribal High Priority Project funding through Federal Highway Administration for this project. The purpose of the project is to improve existing road and drainage conditions. 
A design for these improvements was completed in 2014, but due to lack of funding, the project was never constructed. This project will refresh the survey, design plans, and environmental documentation. Design work will occur this winter. Funding and timeline for construction is unknown at this time.
The design for the East End Roads Upgrade Project involves:
· Road reconstruction and drainage improvements along East N Street, East M Street, East L Street, East 3rd Avenue, East 4th Avenue, East 5th Avenue, and East 6th Avenue, 
· Road resurfacing on 6th Avenue from Steadman Street to K Street,
· Installation of subsurface storm drain piping along L Street, M Street, along two sections crossing 6th Avenue, and elsewhere within the project area as needed, and
· Installation of new signs and adjustment of utilities as needed.
Several crews will be working within public right-of-way in the project area throughout June and July, 2024 to conduct surveying, geotechnical investigations, and archeological surveys. Some crews will be using equipment, and others will be on foot. Please be mindful of their presence to maintain safety on the roads.

Public questions and comments can be directed to:
Yusuf Rida, Project Manager
Nome Eskimo Community
(907) 443-9109
YRida@necalaska.org
